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Ouagadougou on, December 6, 2019.
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N/REF : 2019/DG/Sg/DEFC/DDD/ga 000603

Subject : Grace Period letter
To Our Stakeholders,
We recongnize that a key requirement of the participation in UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication On Engagement (COE) that comprises of Chief Executive  statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of pratical actions in support of UN Global Compact and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.
After asking for a grace period from december 6 of 2019 to march 6 of 2020, we are still late in creating, posting and sharing our COE because of full agenda, and Holiday period of our staff.
We hereby ask for an additionnal period in order to be able to complete and post the COE that describes our organization’s efforts  and progess to support UN Global Compact.
Our COE will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by March 6, 2020 ie 90 days from the current deadline at least. 
Sincerely yours,

On the order of, 
The General Manager of Institute 2iE

Prof Mady KOANDA
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